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Hello.
 
I am writing to make comment about the plan to put a gas station near the wetland near Union High School.
 
My comment is “please don’t” for the following reasons:
 
1. If not a wetland, it is pretty darn close to one. Why take the chance?
 
2. This area is populated with lots of inexperienced drivers (Union)—why invite more and more complex traffic
nearby?
 
3. There’s plenty of gas nearby—Costco and THREE of them on 1st and 164th. And, we should be working
towards less fossil fuel consumption, not encourage more of it.
 
The decision to put a gas station there flies in the face of the ethos that Washington—the Evergreen state—
embodies. Would you please add my comment to the public body of comment? Hopefully the de ion-makers in
Camas will listen.
 
Thank you for your time.
 
Jodie Marion
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